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This email has been circulated to: 

Admissions Tutor, College Administrator, College Principal, Graduate School Director, Graduate School Manager, Head of
School, Marketing Managers, Programme Manager, Programme Office Administrator, Programme Office Director, School
Administrator – Students, School Manager

Dear :FORENAME,

As you may be aware a new policy in relation to Recognition of Prior Learning is due to be implemented in September.

I am attaching a document outlining the key amendments from the current policy in addition to the policy document itself.

I would like to draw your attention to 3.2 of the policy where it acknowledges that limitations to RPL may apply at
programme level. The relevant Governing Board should maintain a record of any such limitations and advise this to the
relevant school or college offices so it can be clearly communicated to students and applicants.

If you have any queries in relation to the new policy, please contact the implementation group.

Regards,

Martin Hurley

(on behalf of the RPL Policy Implementation Group)
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